Report for PC meeting and minutes for website

<u>For minutes in attendance - David Chenery, Sonya Exton, Mike Hynes, Jennie</u>
<u>Greenhalgh and Gemma Dempsey-Gray (+1 who I will update the name of shortly)</u>

There has been a break in meetings for the Climate Change Working Group, however, we are hopeful that we are going to have a more productive year in 2025. This is being kicked off by local resident Jennie and her great idea to hold an educational and fun event in January 2025.

I have just returned from a Climate Change working group meeting on Tuesday 12th November, in which we discussed the idea of an interactive quiz night, funded by the Climate Change Working Group Budget. The night will be hosted by a Climate Change Champion, Simon Hooton.

We are also hopeful to try and combine a Wild About Wickham event with our Green Event, like we held in 2023, and are aiming for Bank Holiday Monday 5th May. More meetings will be held on this in the future.

We will be concentrating on the event in January initially and then will revisit suggested projects from previous meetings, and decide on our direction and focus. Our next meeting is on Tuesday 26th November at 7pm, in The Legion. As always, all are welcome, the more hands on deck the better.

Thank you, Gemma.